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Sirs

Although I Reside in Eagle Nest all my vehicles are registered in another state for my business. I typically purchase
an annual pass to enjoy the state parks however with the proposed revisions how will I be identified in the future.
My rental cars usually have Colorado tags on them.

W Ragsdale

30 Windy Hill

Eagle Nest NM 87718
214-893-3230
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